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Friday 3rd November2017 

NURSERY NEWS 
We welcome Xander and Milo to Nursery. 

The letter sound next week is ‘a’.  We will be reading ‘Goodbye 
Mog’ and the theme for the week will be Remembrance Day. 

You should have received a parent survey today.  Please    
complete and return it by Friday 17th  November, thank you. 

HOMEWORK 
Homework will be given out on a Friday to be returned by the        

following Thursday please. Spelling and times tables tests will be on 
a Thursday.  Please support your child by helping them complete 

their homework on time, thank you,  POPPY APPEAL 
Poppies are on sale in school.  Children can bring 

money in to school or you can come in with your child 
to choose which item you would like.  We have     

bracelets, pencils, keyrings and other items, as well as            
traditional paper poppies.  We suggest a donation of £1 per 

item, money raised goes to the British Legion’s poppy appeal. 

AUTUMN DISCO TONIGHT 5-6PM 

Join us at our Autumn Disco, you can wear Halloween costumes if 

you like.  Donation for Christmas Hamper Raffle please.   Tuck shop. 

STUDENT TEACHER 
This term we welcome Jen Tagell to Dewey Class.  Miss Tagell will 

be with us for four weeks now and a further four weeks in the Spring. 

ROAD CLOSURE 
There will be a road closure on Tripp Hill from 8th-10th         

November, please plan your journey accordingly, thank you. 

We have been requested by local organisations to include the community events detailed below. These events are not endorsed by St Neot School. 

LISKEARD SCHOOL CHOIR EVENT The Pearl of Africa Choir will be performing at Liskeard School on Monday 20th November 7pm.  Tickets available 
from Liskeard School, £5 adults, £3 concessions. 

PARENT SURVEY 
You should have received a parent survey today.  We would         
appreciate it if you could complete and return it to school by Friday 
17th November.  The results of the survey help us with our school 
development plan and ensures we can plan for the future of the 
whole school community. 

DIGITAL PARENTING MAGAZING 
You should have received your copy today, the magazine is full of 
useful information on ways to keep your child safe when online.  In 

particular, if you have older children can we suggest you read pages 
32 and 33. Copies available from the office. 
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Now the cold weather is here don’t forget your child needs a warm 
winter coat with a hood, gloves and hat but no scarves please. 
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